
Casa Vista Azul, A Luxurious Retreat in Manuel Ant - Listing ID: 400201354227

FOR SALE
$ 2,700,000.00 USD

Costa Rica - Puntarenas
Quepos

Listing ID: 400201354227

Casa Vista Azul. Your premier destination for luxury villa
living in Manuel Antonio, Costa Rica. Nestled amidst lush
tropical surroundings, this exquisite property boasts an
unrivaled combinat ion of  elegance, comfort ,  and
breathtaking views. With its prime location and abundance of
amenities, Casa Vista Azul promises an unforgettable
vacation experience for up to 18 guests. Casa Vista Azul
offers a spacious retreat with 7 bedrooms and 8 bathrooms,
spanning across 6,000 square feet of meticulously designed
living space. Each room is thoughtfully appointed with
upscale furnishings, ensuring utmost comfort and relaxation
for every guest. From the moment you step inside, you'll be
captivated by the villa's sophisticated ambiance and
impeccable attention to detail. Indulge in a wealth of
amenities designed to enhance your stay at Casa Vista Azul.
From the moment you arrive, you'll be greeted by stunning
ocean and beach views, sett ing the stage for an
unforgettable getaway. Take a dip in the private pool,
complete with a 20-foot-high waterfall and a dedicated
swimming lane, or unwind on the balcony while savoring the

SEE PROPERTY ON GOOGLE MAPS

https://www.google.com/maps/?q=9.431868099999999,-84.16190759999999
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